
WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM OUR VICAR, ALEX – 27th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Church Family Members and Parish Friends,  
 
Hoping very much you are all well.  
 
This news update contains information on the following:  

1. Booking links for the services this Sunday at both churches (30th May) 
2. Booking links for the services next week at both churches (6th June) 
3. Nonsuch Town & Country Show this weekend 
4. Some retreats coming up at St. Columbus House 

Please note that we need everyone who wishes to attend the service on Sunday 6th June to book to do so by 
Thursday 3rd June at 9am (which is considerably earlier in the week than usual), due to other events that 
week which mean set up of the churches needs to happen on the Thursday instead of the Saturday. Your 
help in this is very much appreciated and the link for this is below, along with the booking links for this 
Sunday.  
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex  
 
07312 113019 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

1. Booking links for the services this Sunday at both churches (30th May) 

To book to attend the service at St. Paul's at 9 am on Sunday 30th May (this coming Sunday), please use 
this link: https://forms.gle/v9C2GiNP5hFkcGnx9 
 
To book to attend the service at St. Mary's at 11 am on Sunday 30th May (this coming Sunday), please use 
this link: https://forms.gle/YZ1EEHmmzocGSQai8 
 
Zoom information will also be sent out on Saturday for both services.  
 

2. Booking links for the services next week at both churches (6th June) 

To book (by Thursday 3rd June) to attend the service at St. Paul's at 9 am on Sunday 6th June, please use 
this link: https://forms.gle/GnQvzia2WMgsCeUf8 
 
To book (by Thursday 3rd June) to attend the service at St. Mary's at 11 am on Sunday 6th June, please use 
this link: https://forms.gle/6BFH4faR7t4FcvPS6 
 
Both of these services will also be available via Zoom.  
  

https://forms.gle/v9C2GiNP5hFkcGnx9
https://forms.gle/YZ1EEHmmzocGSQai8
https://forms.gle/GnQvzia2WMgsCeUf8
https://forms.gle/6BFH4faR7t4FcvPS6


3. Nonsuch Town & Country Show this weekend 

Attached is a flyer about the Nonsuch Town & Country Show this weekend in case this is of interest to 
anyone.  
 
4. Some retreats coming up at St. Columbus House 
 
Attached is a flyer about some retreats being run at (or from) St. Columbus Hous.  
 
Haydon Wilcox, who is running these, writes:  
 
The Revd. Haydon Wilcox is running quiet days and evenings at St. Columba’s Retreat House, Maybury Hill, 
Woking.  
These events will support people as they return into the world from lockdown and will offer the opportunity 
to share, reflect, to be spiritually fed and gain encouragement. 
All Covid protocols will be practised to ensure a safe environment and are restricted to 16 people. 
Remaining places: day events (10 am) 12th July; evening events (7 pm) 16th June and 28th September. 
Many events are now full and additional dates will be offered. 
To receive details and make a booking please contact St. Columba’s House on Tel. 01483 766 498 or 
email: admin@stcolumbashouse.org.uk 
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex  
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
 
The PCC of the Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath is a Registered UK Charity No 1180563 
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